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i wisk to refer 0 2 number of issues that heve srisen concerning the repatniation of

prisoners between the United Kingdom and Ireland.

Several representations have been recsived both from and on bo!wa?l'f of Prisongrs n thf
United Kingdom (names attached) enquiring as to the possibility of having their

applications expeditad in view of ongoing developments in relation to the peace
process.

We, for our part, would be prepared to process these applications in so for as _we
possibly can pending a final decision on thei.r status. | note that the most tlmef
consuming part of this process is linked to provisian of background data (st_atememdo'
facts, sentence details, etc) and also to verifying the type of offences. In this regara,
sm of course aware that tariffs have yet to be set in respect of a number o; these
applications. Similarly, while the Convention on the Transfer of ‘Sentenced‘ qrs:r;s;
requires that an application for a transfer cannpt be processed poqdfng the reso w:hese
an appeal, we would nevertheless, given the clrcum'st.ances, he willing to proc:zssn i
applications up to the point where 2 final decision on the sentence ©Or o
continuance of the appeal process has been made.

Accordingly, | would ask you to consider, whether it might be useful - in the inteu:s:' of
speeding up the process - 10 forward at this point in time the necessar\_/ documenta u;n
in relation to such cases 1o facilitate the commencement of the processing procedurs oy
this Office.

| look forward to hearing from you.

N
Yours sincerely,

Cleland House,
Page Street,
London SWI1P 4LN.




